
Joint consultation paper on new calculation periods under the OTC derivative 
Clearing Rules  

 

Response of The Hong Kong Association of Banks dated 20 January 2022 (Extract) 

 

Thank you for your email dated 16 December 2021 inviting the Association’s comments 
on the captioned new calculation periods.  After consulting HKAB members, we do not 
have any comments on them. 


